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Purpose/Objective 
The purpose of this item is to begin MPAC’s engagement in growth management topics so that it is 
prepared to advise the Metro Council in the late 2024. 
 
Outcome  
MPAC becomes more familiar with development outcomes in past urban growth boundary (UGB) 
expansion areas and in urban centers. MPAC will also gain familiarity with the most common 
obstacles to producing housing and jobs inside the UGB and the need for a focus on readiness. 
 
What has changed since MPAC last considered this issue/item? 
MPAC discussed the work program for the 2024 Urban Growth Management Decision at its 
February 22, 2023 meeting. This is the first in a series of growth management discussions that 
MPAC will have over the next year and a half. 
 
What packet material do you plan to include?  
None. A PowerPoint will be made available after the meeting. 
 
 
 

Agenda Item Title: 2024 Urban Growth Management Decision: development outcomes in urban 
centers and past urban growth boundary expansion areas 

Presenters: Ted Reid (Metro Planning, Development and Research); Becky Hewitt (ECONorthwest) 

Contact for this worksheet/presentation: Ted Reid ted.reid@oregonmetro.gov  
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